
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parish of the Sacred Heart and Saint Margaret Mary, Aston 

Parish Priest: Mgr. Timothy Menezes 
Telephone (0121) 230 6211 

Email sacredheart.bham@rcaob.org.uk   Parish Website: www.sacredheartaston.com 
Welcome to the Sacred Heart & St. Margaret Mary Catholic Church. If you are visiting 
us for the first time we wish to welcome you and your family and hope that you enjoy 
your visit. 

Prayers for those who have died:  
Billy De La Cruz, Terry Winnal, Christina Jones, 
Mgr George Hay, Anne-Marie Alcide, Anthony 
Abalum 
 
Prayers for members of our parish community 
who are sick or housebound:  
John McManus, Andy Walsh, Bernadette Harnett, 
Clem Murray, Julie Bartram, Mary Cartridge,  
Margaret Armstrong, John Pender, David Harnett, 
Edward Jones, Robert Shine, Margaret Delaney,  
Desmond Bernard, Amanda Checkley, Shirley 
Atkinson, Raymond Maddix 
 

Congratulations to Kathleen & Ian Jarret 
who are celebrating their 50th wedding 
anniversary. Kathleen & Ian were married 
in the Sacred Heart Church 25th May 
1974. 
 
Deacon Ambrose will be ordained to the 

priesthood on Saturday 13th July in Portsmouth.  If you would like to attend this very 
special occasion transport has been arranged – (cost of travel, times for departure and 
return are to be confirmed) please sign the list at the back of the church.  
 

From the weekend of 6th July, we shall all gather for one parish weekend Mass at 

10.15 on Sunday morning. 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School First Holy Communions will be celebrated at our 
10.15am Mass on Sunday 9th June. 

 
Caritas Development Lead Base - Coleshill, Warwickshire, Home Based and travel across the region, 
30 Hours per week. Working days to be discussed with the successful candidate. Salary, SCP 33-35 
£28,841. -£30,268 per annum – for more information please see the notice board in church. 

 
 
 

Mass Times & Intentions 
Trinity Sunday (Year B) 
 
Saturday 25th May 12.30pm – Madge 
Thomas Moore (Anniv) 
 
Sunday 26th May 10.15am – Mary & 
Dennis Seery (Anniv)  

 
No School Mass Wednesday 29th May – Half 
Term 
 
Solemnity of Corpus Christi (B) 
 
Saturday 1st June – Harnett & Bell Families 
 
Sunday 2nd June - Daniel Joicey 

 
Collection 18th/19th May 
Offertory    £321.13 
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Message from Father Tim …………………… 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 

Happy Feast of the Most Holy Trinity: Father, Son and Holy Spirit. Almost the 

icing on the Cake following the Season of Eastertide which concluded last Sunday at 

Pentecost.  

And next Sunday, the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ. There will be a 

Corpus Christi Procession on Sunday 2nd June from St Michael’s Church, Moor 

Street to St Chad’s Cathedral. A wonderful way to witness to our faith. It begins 

with Mass celebrated by Archbishop Bernard at St Michael’s at 1pm and then the 

walk. Everybody is welcome. 

On Sunday 9th June, we celebrate our School and Parish First Holy Communion 

Mass at 10.15am. 

Best wishes and prayers, 

Fr Tim  
 
HOLY NAME CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL - 70TH ANNIVERSARY OF SCHOOL OPENING: 
Holy Name Catholic Primary School is 70 years old this year! To commemorate this milestone, on 
Saturday 29th June, there will be a special celebration of Mass at 12.30pm in Holy Name church followed 
by an ‘open house’ where the school building will be open for past pupils, parents and staff to visit and 
take a look around.  
Our summer fair is also taking place on this date – everyone is welcome to join us. 
If you have any photographs, memorabilia or items of interest from school to share or lend to us to 
display as part of our celebration, then please speak to Mrs Potter in the school office: 0121 357 3216 or 
email us: headteacher@holyname.sandwell.sch.uk. Thank you – we are looking forward to seeing 
you! 

 
Oscott Action for Justice and Peace (OAJP) are planning to do a walking pilgrimage from the Oscott 
college to Lichfield Cathedral to raise money for local and national Catholic Charities. This will take place 
on the 12th of June. Below is the link to the JustGiving page so that any parishioners who wish to make a 
donation can do so.  
Crowdfunding to Local and national Catholic Charities who support those in need such as the poor, the 
hungry and the homeless. on JustGiving 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please take this newsletter home with you 
Catholic Archdiocese of Birmingham - Registered Charity 

No. 234216 

Who to contact 
The Parish operates in accordance 
with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance 
and the National and Archdioceses 
policies & procedures at all times. Our 
Parish Safeguarding Representative is 
Teresa O’Gorman. She can be 
contacted at: 
sg.sacredheart.bham@rcaob.org.uk or 
alternatively the Diocesan 
Safeguarding team can be contacted 
on 0121 230 6240 
safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you 
have any concern. 

 
Safeguarding Representatives: 
Teresa O’Gorman 07585 907706  
Sheila McKernan 0121 344 3028 
 
Health & Safety Representative: 
Marie Armstrong 07818 426891 
 

 
 

 

May and June Mass Intentions 

Saturday 8th June – Ann & Dennis Griffiths 
& Family 
Sunday 9th June – Christina Jones (R.I.P) 
Saturday 15th June – Tom Murphy 
Sunday 16th June – Anne Power 
Saturday 22nd June – Mitchell & Green 
Families 
Sunday 23rd June – Marion Jones 
Saturday 29th June – Kathleen & Gabriel 
Brady 
Sunday 30th June – Anthony Abalum 
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